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Subj: Wade Hahn

Date: 9/1/2007 12:44:32 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time
From: krh~" ~ - st.net

To: peterskiar@aol.com

Hello! | hope this email finds you well. Wade had a great experience at the workshop last month and looks
forward to an opportunity to work with you again. He mentioned a mini-workshop in October...we would like to
hear more about it to see if that is a possibility for him. You have a great program and it was an awesome

opportunity for him to come to your workshop in Ossining. | appreciate the time and care you take to make sure
they are safely delivered to and from JFK.

We look forward to hearing from you soon,

Karen Hahn
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